
The Kentucky Governor’s Scholars Program (GSP) has requested assistance from 
BCPS for its Bellarmine Campus student transportation during the 5-week program this 
summer.  GSP operates 3 summer 5-week, on-campus educational opportunities for 
approximately 1,050 students at each campus.  These opportunities include field trips, 
such as those outlined below, to enhance the students’ exposure to and understanding 
of Kentucky’s heritage and economy.  Juniors from nearly every county in the state 
attend these programs and Bullitt County is always strongly represented with several 
students in attendance this year.  The 35 year history of GSP has produced more than 
30,000 Governor’s Scholars alumni.  Virtually all Scholars become college students and 
all Kentucky colleges and universities offer GSP graduates special scholarship 
opportunities, some in full. 
  
The request is as follows: 

 to have 8 buses for Saturday, July 13 - All buses going to Centre College in 
Danville, KY for the entire day (depart Bellarmine at 8am - return at 9pm). 

  
 to cover 8 buses for Saturday, July 20 - Each bus going to a different 

educational/tourist location in various parts of the state (early morning - late 
afternoon, times vary based on distance). 

  
 single bus trips confirmed that we are hoping to cover as well (times are 

approximate): 

1) Wednesday, July 3 - East Kentucky Power Winchester (depart 
Bellarmine at 8am - return at 5pm) 

2) Wednesday, July 10 - Toyota/Georgetown College (depart Bellarmine 
at 7am - return at 9pm) 

3) Wednesday, July 17 - Lexmark/UK (depart Bellarmine at 7:30am - 
return at 5pm) 

  
 Other individual trips may be requested and will be approved by Ms. Sexton and 

Mr. Roth as appropriate. 
  
The approval is contingent upon satisfactory determination of driver availability, contract 
approval by counsel, and proper insurance certification. 
 


